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Flu and Covid Vaccines – Support your GP 
Surgery ! 

Flu season is fast approaching.  The practice will be 
co administering flu vaccines with Covid19 for those 

who are eligible. 

We will also be running walk in clinics at the 
weekends along with the normal walk in a Whiteley 

Village.  

The practice purchases vaccines in advance, so 
we kindly ask that you book your vaccines with 

us if possible 

It’s time to get Winter Ready! 
 

 

 

Duncan Hits our Screens 

We were very excited to see our very own 
Paramedic Duncan in the new NHS give blood 
advert! You can view the full advert on tube or on 
our Big screen in the waiting room.  

 

We are very proud of 
Dr Rebello who 
completed the 

Manchester Marathon 
and raised a 

Whooping £800 for 
the Princess Alice 
Hospice, a charity 

close to his heart as 
our Palliative Care 

Lead 

 

Our Patient 
Participation group 
continue to meet 
regularly. Minutes 

from the our 
meetings are 

uploaded to the 
website 

Results from the last Quarter 

 

Follow us on 
Facebook for 
daily updates  

The Practice 
will be closed 
on Monday 

the 25th August 
for the 

summer bank 
holiday, we 

will open again 
as normal on 
Tuesday 26th 

August. 


